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SUBJECT:  F.Y. 2013 U.S. Highway 63 Improvements – 
   From Conger St./Newell St. to Jefferson St. 
   NHSX-63-6(69)—3H-07 
   City Contract No. 790 
   City/State Agreement Addendum 2006-16-163B 
   AECOM 
 
Submitted by:  Jeff Bales, Associate Engineer 
 
Recommended City Council Action:  
It is recommended that the Council approve Agreement Addendum 2006-16-163B with Iowa DOT and 
authorize the Mayor to sign and enter into said agreement.  
 
Summary Statement:   
 This agreement amends the previous agreements for additional  services for continued project design 
on US Highway 63 within the NHSX-63-6(69)-3H-07 project number.  This addendum identifies 
$4,363,000 in Surface Transportation Funds that, earlier this year, were programmed through the Iowa 
Northland Council of Governments as a part of the MPO’S Transportation Improvement Program 
(TIP) improvements of the project between Jefferson  Street and Newell  Street.  This addendum 
includes $400,000 of these funds identified for engineering use in FY 2015.  The remaining funds will be 
used for construction costs on the project.  This addendum agreement is available in the City Clerk’s 
office if you wish to review it in its entirety. 
 
Expenditure Required   $1,090,734.50 (Local Matching Funds -80/20) 
  
Source of Funds   Federal Surface Transportation Program - $4,362,938   
   General Obligation Bond - $1,090,734.50 
    
 
Policy Issue N/A 
 
Alternative N/A 
 
Background Information:   
The Highway 63 Improvements is a joint project between the City and the Iowa Department of 
Transportation.  This phase of the Highway 63 Improvements is scheduled for a December 2015 letting 
with construction to start in the spring of 2016.   


